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Date: January 10, 2025 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
It has been wonderful to see our students back at school, embracing the winter vibes with so 

much joy! We are proud of how quickly they settled in. Looking ahead, we aim to emphasize 

the development of soft skills in our students, which align with our school's guiding principles 

and core values and will be integrated into all our activities. 

 

As communicated by the respective Heads of Section through Edunation, we would like to 

remind you of our upcoming family gatherings (PTMs): Primary on Saturday, January 11th, 

and Secondary and Sixth Form on Saturday, January 18th. We kindly ask you to join us and 

participate in the surveys we’ll have on those days whilst you receive your child's progress 

information of Term1. Your feedback is invaluable in helping us make the best decisions for 

our students.  

 

Given the lovely weather, our teachers have started providing more outdoor learning 

opportunities. This will enable students to connect with the real world and develop 

interdisciplinary skills. We encourage you to engage in outdoor activities with your children 

on weekends which would enable them to connect further with nature. 

 

We would also like to inform you of some amendments to our policies. Please take a moment 

to review these changes on our website to ensure compliance. A strong sense of discipline is 

vital for both students and staff. Our behaviour policy is designed to encourage excellent 

attitudes towards learning and respectful interactions among peers. 

 

Furthermore, our approach to Assessments for Learning focuses on informal, regular 

evaluations that support your child's reasoning abilities and build confidence. Therefore, we 

encourage consistent school attendance to achieve these goals. Please pay special attention 

to the links regarding our tardiness and safeguarding policies provided below: 

Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy.pdf 

Attendance and Tardiness Policy.pdf 

 

Additionally, we have some exciting social events on the horizon! Our team leaders will share 

more details soon, and we would love for you to be involved. 

 

Thank you for being a vital part of our school community! 

mailto:reception@arabunityschool.ae
http://www.arabunityschool.ae/
https://www.arabunityschool.ae/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/AUS-School-Policy_Academics_04-Child-Protection-and-Safeguarding-Policy-2.pdf
https://www.arabunityschool.ae/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/AUS-School-Policy_Academics_02-Attendance-Policy.pdf
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Booster Lessons 

The booster lessons for IGCSE and Sixth Form students have resumed, and we kindly ask 

parents of those students to maintain close communication with the relevant leaders or teachers 

to support their academic progress. 

 

Siblings Admission 

Parents of current students at Arab Unity School can register siblings for admission from FS2 to 

Year 8 for the 2025-2026 academic year between January 13 and February 14, 2025. Admissions 

are on a first-come, first-served basis. Notably, FS2 school hours will change, with lessons ending 

at 1:45 PM Monday to Thursday. Classes will still end at 11:30 AM on Fridays. For registration, 

visit the school website or follow this link: https://www.arabunityschool.ae/admissions/online-registration/ 

 

Activities Next Week 

 
 
Happy weekend! 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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